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NEXT MEETING: April 28th 
4-Way-Test Speech Contest Finals 

Club 33 has four-out-of-six finalists who would love your support! 
 
 
 
 
                           

 

 

Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:15pm:   

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ 

You can also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833  Password: 84903061996# (include the “pound” 
sign) 

                                     

If you missed our April 21 program with Lesley Muldoon, you can click on the image below to watch a recording of 
the meeting. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_x-62cFf7TDGucnK5ozdFCQ
https://vimeo.com/701830328


 

WELCOME OUR NEWEST MEMBER 

     APRIL 25th-May 1st BIRTHDAYS 

 

April 25: Katie Fulhorst, 

April 26: Laura Buckley 

April 27: Roy Bell 

April 28: Darlene Davies, Terry Moore, Judy Thompson 

April 29: Mark Allen, Jen Weissman, Tasreen Khamisa, Caitlin Ostomel 

April 30: Dick Jackson, Larry Showley, Duke Sobek, Bob Kelly, Budd Rubin 

May 1: Steve Cairncross 

 
                  The following applicants were recommended to the Board of Directors by the Membership Committee 

and will be approved for membership unless objections are received at the Rotary office by April 29th. 
 

*Maxwell Johnson-Institute for Public Strategies- “Policy and Advocacy-Healthcare” 

*Herb Hafter-Cushman and Wakefield Real Estate- “Real Estate Services-Commercial” 

*Emily Fauber-Solutions For Change- “Social Service & Welfare-Homeless AA”  

*Mary Brown-Retired US Navy Attorney General Counsel 

Please welcome our newest member to the club!  
Suzanne Marmion is the Executive Managing Editor of Everyday Health Group. 

Click here to learn more about her. 

IN MEMORIAM 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Arthur (Art) Rivkin 
1924-2022 

Rotary 33 Club President 1976-1977 

 
Originally from Minnesota, Art and Jeannie moved to San Diego and co-owned the Coca-Cola Bottling company where he served as Presi-
dent until it was sold in 1983. Art was also Director of San Diego Trust & Savings and owned R Group Management where he worked until 

the office recently closed.  Art and Jeannie’s unparalleled philanthropy is a true testament of their love for San Diego and the people who 
live in this great city.  But Art and Jeannie’s true passions are the Polinsky Center, an emergency shelter for children who cannot remain at 
home as a result of abuse or neglect, and Promises2Kids, a non-profit organization co-founded in 1981 by Art and Jeannie under the name 
Child Abuse Prevention Foundation. Promises2Kids provides for the needs of thousands of foster children, such as shelter, food, and cloth-
ing, and also provides education, healthcare, and proper guidance with the aim of helping these young individuals live normal lives while 

under their care and to go on living productive lives when they become adults. Art lived a long, fruitful and philanthropic life, and we are far 
better off for knowing him in our lifetimes.  He will be missed. 

https://www.sandiegorotary.club/2022/04/suzanne-marmion/


 

FINAL ROUND FOR THE GOLF TOURNAMENT 

ROTARIANS AT WORK DAY 

If you would like to join President Phil on the dais and lead us in the Pledge of  
Allegiance, please email Becky to schedule a program’s date. 

becky@rotary33.org 

MR. MRS. MS. SAN DIEGO 

ROTARIANS AT WORK DAY ON SATURDAY, APRIL 30 
 

Have You Signed Up for RAW Yet? 
 

Click here for more detailed information on each project and to register. 

Please update any changes you may have in the past year for our Roster such as: 
 Change of address  

 Change in job or title 
 New headshot 

Email Becky or call the Rotary office (619-299-3309) before May 20th to ensure its inclusion! 

                                                 Deadline to sign up is May 3rd, 2022! 
 

Click HERE for more information and to sign up. 

Club 33 needs your help in proposing a candidate or two for the prestigious annual “Mr.-Mrs.-Ms. San Diego” award 
which will be selected in late June by our Past Presidents. 

 
A candidate should be a living person, not now in government elective office, who has contributed outstanding com-

munity service and leadership to the San Diego region in a variety of ways and over a long period of time. 
 

If you would like to propose a candidate, please click here for a nomination form.   
The last day to submit a nomination form is May 27th.  

 
Cordially, 

Patti Roscoe and John Morrel  
“MMM San Diego” Coordinating Committee 

mailto:becky@rotary33.org
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/event/rotarians-at-work-day-2019/
mailto:becky@rotary33.org
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/event/club-33-golf-tournament-3rd-and-final-round
https://www.sandiegorotary.club/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/Mr-Mrs-Ms-San-Diego-candidate-nomination-form-2022.pdf


 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 

 

 

 

 

 

May 5 
 

NAVY SEAL XPERIENCE with Kim Rhinehelder: Director of  
Development and Lance Cummings:  

Capital Campaign Director 

May 12 
 

Dr. Joe Casciani: Founder of the Living to 100 Club 

May 19 
 

Nathan Fletcher: Chair of the SD County Board of Supervisors 
 



 

HOW YOU CAN HELP UKRAINE HUMANITARIAN EFFORTS 

As people of action, we know the ongoing crisis in Ukraine has you thinking, “what can we do 
to help?” Here to share two ways you can provide support for Ukraine.  

 
The first is through our very own District 5340, which has coordinated through District 2241 in 

Romania to provide support for refugees. Contributions will be used for food, clothing, and 
shelter for the women and children refugees.  

 
Make checks payable to: Rotary District 5340 

Write: “UKRAINIAN REFUGEES” in the memo line.  
Mail check to:  Rotary District 5340  5052 Clairemont Drive #178651   San Diego, CA 92117 

 
Or you can donate online here https://rotary5340.org/donate/ukrainian-humanitarian-

assistance/ 
 

Please note that contributions directly to District 5340 (501c-4) are NOT tax deductible. 
 

The second mechanism in which you can give is through the Rotary International Foundation. 
The Rotary Foundation Trustees have decided to prioritize contributions made to the Disaster 

Response Fund through April 30 to support disaster response grants for districts affected by the 
Ukraine crisis. These expedited disaster response grants can be used to supply water, food, 

medicine, shelter, and clothing. 
 

Click here to donate directly to Rotary International’s Disaster Response Fund 
 

Should you choose to contribute, you can make your gifts directly to District 5340 or Rotary 
International, or you can donate to our Rotary Club of San Diego Foundation, and we will 
make the contribution on your behalf. If you send it to us, please denote which if you 

would like to support District or Rotary International. (Please make checks payable to 
“ROTARY CLUB OF SAN DIEGO FOUNDATION” 

 

Thank you all for your generous spirits to help those affected by the Ukrainian Crisis.   
 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/5052+Clairemont+Drive+%23178651%C2%A0%C2%A0+San+Diego,+CA+92117?entry=gmail&source=g
https://rotary5340.org/donate/ukrainian-humanitarian-assistance/
https://rotary5340.org/donate/ukrainian-humanitarian-assistance/
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/1Hg5sBN68ZCevwIFiwrd39E9oEw4
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/1Hg5sBN68ZCevwIFiwrd39E9oEw4
https://msgfocus.rotary.org/c/1Hg5sQZbiFtIVwwAWo4HSo0pbuar
https://my.rotary.org/en/disaster-response-fund


 

FACES IN THE CROWD 

(Left) SDSU Rotaracts join Ingrid de Llamas to sell hoodies. (Right) Wendy Urushima-Conn who sponsored new 
member Suzanne Marmion with Roger Haines. 

 

(Left) Happy to see old friend and former member Penny Robbins, are Rachel Inmon, Jenni Prisk and Katie 
Sawyer. (Right) Jordan Maharaj, Chris Christopher (who also gave the Inspirational Moment) and 

Emily Rex work the RAW sign-up table.  

(Left) Susan Cramer, guest speaker Lesley Muldoon and Chair of the Day Tyler Cramer. (Right) 
Elizabeth Gavino, Dick Green, Toni Giffin, Vicki Horiye and Katie Sawyer. 


